
TERM 3

Term Ends 22 September, 
1pm

Term 4:
Starts: 9 October - SCHOOL 

PHOTOS ON THE FIRST DAY
Teacher Only Day 17 November
Last Day of 2023 - 15 December

Whaia te iti kahurangi!

MMS, Term  3, Week 10, 2023

Creative, confident, compassionate, Critical Thinkers

Coming up:
Message from Caro

Kia ora e te whānau,

Hard to believe we are bidding farewell to Term 3! It has been a fantastic term filled with 
incredible achievements, heartwarming moments, and strong community support.

Mākara Model School Production of Te Are o Mākara - A Spectacular Success!

Our school production was a resounding success! The entire school community came together 
to celebrate the talent and hard work of our students. We are delighted to share that all the 
tickets were sold out, and the community hall was buzzing with excitement. A massive thank 
you goes out to Emma Holdsworth for organising the delicious kai and mulled wine. It was a 
joy to see families coming together while supporting their children's performances.

We also extend our gratitude to all the parents who contributed in countless ways, from 
managing lighting and sound to crafting costumes and props. Your dedication and 
commitment truly helped make the production shine. 

A Memorable Trip to Aladdin

Our school trip to watch the performance of Aladdin was a remarkable experience for our 
students. The magic of the theatre came to life, and the students were engaged with the 
stunning performance. 

Exciting Plans for Term 4

As we look forward to Term 4, we have an exciting science focus on "Planet Earth and 
Beyond" planned. Our students will have the opportunity to explore the wonders of our 
universe, and we will even have a visit to the Planetarium to deepen our understanding of the 
cosmos.

Term 4 will also see our students actively participating in beach clean-ups, contributing to 
environmental conservation efforts, and fostering a sense of responsibility toward our beautiful 
natural surroundings. Of course, we also have the Kārearea Camp mid term too.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 
- Please note that school will finish at 1 pm on Friday, and there will be no after-school care 
or buses running on that day.
- School Photos are happening on the 9th of October - FIRST DAY OF TERM 4

Thank you for making Term 3 a memorable one, and we can't wait to embark on new 
learning, and create lasting memories together in Term 4.

Noho ora mai,
Caro



DOn’t forget to check out our Facebook page for 
photos and updates!

Shade Sails are up!


